
Attendance Last Week: Unavailable 
 

A Church With Heart 

The Week Ahead: 

Sunday, April 29, 2018  

Bible Classes 9:30am   

Worship Assembly 10:30am 

Fifth Sunday Potluck 

No Evening Service  

 

Monday, April 30, 2018 

Sonshine Preschool 9:00am - 2:15pm  

 

Tuesday, May 1, 2018 

Ladies Class 10:00am 

 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 

Fellowship Meal 6:00pm 

**Taco Stack-up** 

Bible Class 6:45pm 

 

Thursday, May 3, 2018 

Sonshine Preschool 9:00am - 2:15pm 

 

Saturday, May 5, 2018 

Free Garage Sale for Vitovsky families 

 

Sunday, May 6, 2018      

Bible Classes 9:30am 

Worship Assembly  10:30am  

Special Gathering 5:00pm  

This Weeks Prayer Requests: 
~Ray Fulenwider underwent a procedure last week on the arteries in his legs.  He is doing well.  
~Roger Hart was able to go home from the hospital on Friday and is doing much better. 
~James Barksdale will begin chemo and radiation soon. 
~Geoff Lanier, Audrina Thorsen’s son, underwent surgery Friday. 

 
Order of Service:  

 
Welcome 

 
Our God, He Is Alive…..Song #23 

 
How Majestic Is Your Name…..Song #42 

 
Opening Prayer…..Mark Driggers 

 
Alas! and Did My Savior Bleed?…..Song #324 

 
Lord’s Supper 

 
Offering 

 
On Zion’s Glorious Summit…..Song #227 

(Children ages 2-2nd Grade will be dismissed 
 for Treasure Seekers and meet in the Library) 

 
Sermon - Eric Cupp 

‘YWHW’ 
 

Salvation Belongs to Our God …..Song #NIB  
 

Closing Prayer….. Ray Fulenwider 
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A Church With Heart 
Contribution: 4/22 - $4622.63   

Minister: Dr. Eric Cupp 
Associate Minister: Ray Fulenwider 
Youth Minister: Levi Masters 
 
Secretary: Andie Bayless 

Shepherds: Ray Fulenwider  
Brent Hibbitts 
John Holveck 

Mike Moehlman 
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Our Loved Ones Who Need Our Continued Prayers: 
*Judy Bloomer, Sally Allen’s friend *Ervin Dreyer, Karen Hibbitts’ father *Norma Emerson  *David Goodwin, Jane Goodwin’s brother 
*Debra Guye, Corrinne Wolfe’s sister *Roger Hart, Anna Hart’s son *Lendy Henry, Tracey Sepulvado’s aunt  
*Ricky Henderson, Jane Goodwin’s friend *Lynn Kuykendall, Norma Emerson’s daughter *Warren Lane, Mark & Beth Lane’s son  
*Sard McClendon  *Larry & Sally Massey  *June Ray *Mary Turner *Rita & Cathy Wood  *Rubel Yopp, Anna Hart’s brother 



VISITOR INFO 

An attended nursery  
is offered during this morning’s worship time in our nursery at the end of the main hall. 

Infants and toddlers (up through 2 years old) will be loved, cared for, and played with 

by our gracious volunteers.  

 

Kids ages 2 through 2nd grade will be released for  

Treasure Seekers  
before the lesson, for their very own time of worship 

 as they seek the treasure only Christ can provide.  

They will meet in the library. 

 

We will meet at 5:00pm on the first and third Sunday of the month for our  

Special Family Gathering. 
Events will be posted in the bulletin. 

 

We gather together each Wednesday evening for a 

 fellowship meal (free to guests) and a 

 Mid-week Bible class.   
The meal begins at 6pm and the devotional will begin at 6:45. 

 

Our ladies meet once a week for Ladies Class on Tuesdays at 10:00am  

(September - May) Join us as we dive deeper into God’s word.  

Class is led by Peggy Pirkle 

Lord’s Table - April   

Jerry Finley  Rick Thomas  Dan Bryant 

Philip Xavier  Ulysses Crenshaw  Terry Thorsen 

Matt Pressnell  James Barksdale 

 

April 29th  

Opening Prayer: Mark Driggers                 Nursery: Sharon Greeson 

Song Leading: Freddie Butlar 

 

May 6th  

Opening Prayer: Levi Masters                     Nursery: Karen Hibbitts 

Song Leading: Freddie Butlar 

 

**If you are unable to serve during worship, please see Mark Driggers 
 

Treasure Seekers          

April 29th - Karen Hibbitts 

 

Wednesday’s Menu: 

Taco Stack-up 
 

Desserts: 
Lynda Holveck, Lestie Inman 

 
Members: $4-Adults, $3-Children  

Guests eat FREE! 

Fresh eyes, able hands, open hearts, 
and willing souls are always needed 
and appreciated!  If you would like to 
be added to nursery duty or Treasure 
Seekers rotation, lead a prayer,  
communion rotation, bring a dessert, 

teach children’s Bible class, mow church yard, etc., 
etc., please see Andie to be added to a volunteer list. 
If you would like to serve in ANY way, we need you! 

29-Kenneth Wolfe 
30-Tom & Cecelia Stockdell (ô05) 
 
May 
2-Harvey Milner  
3-Scott & Kimberly Wiemers (ô06) 
3-Tracey DeLeon 
4-Janet Crenshaw 

Next Saturday, May 5th,  
8:00am - 11:00, we will host a FREE  
garage sale for the families of the  
children that attend Vitovsky Elementary.  
If you would like to donate items for this, 

the drop off time will be Friday, May 4th, 5:00-7:00pm. 
Please make sure items are in great used condition. 

Please make sure to stop and take a look at 
the sign-up sheet outside the office door of  
Projects that need completing on the house.   
We are making slow progress and any/all 
help would be most appreciated! 

The more people that volunteer, the quicker 
it all gets done and isnõt so much on a few 
people.  Please prayerfully consider where  

you might be called to help! 

Men, there will not be a Menõs Prayer 

Breakfast for the month of May.   

Your  next prayer breakfast will be held on 

Sunday, June3rd.   

Men of all ages are invited! 

Make plans to join us next Sunday evening,  
May 6th, for our next ‘Family Gathering’  

beginning at 5:00pm.  We will have a fish fry 
and will be treated to some bluegrass music by  

Rick Thomas and friends.  Beginning in June, we 
will have a bluegrass gathering on the first  

Saturday night of each month.   
Make sure to extend an invite to family and 

friends to join us too! 

Ladies, Rick Johnson our missionary in India, will 

be here to tell of his recent trip to India, on  

Tuesday, May 8th, in Ladies Class beginning at 

10:00am.  There will also be a luncheon to follow.  

Please make sure and invite your friends! 


